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Holbeach Parish Council is delighted to
share the success of the VE Day 80th

Celebrations, held on Thursday, 8th May at
Carter's Park. The event brought together the

local community in a heartfelt tribute to
those who sacrificed their lives during the

war, with a symbolic release of 20 pigeons in
their memory.

The celebration was filled with incredible
entertainment, featuring performances from
The Singing Sisters, Sophy, and DJ Chuka, all

of whom were a huge hit with attendees.
Families and residents enjoyed the festive

atmosphere and came together to
commemorate this historic occasion.

A special thanks goes to the local catering
services, including ATC Cadets, Wrap Shack,
Cinnamon N' Sugar, and For Cod Sake, along

with the WI Hall Licensed Bar, all of whom
kept guests well-fed and refreshed

throughout the day.

Holbeach Parish Council extends its sincere
appreciation to the volunteers who worked

tirelessly to set up the event and stayed late
into the evening to ensure everything was
cleared away smoothly. Their dedication
and hard work were invaluable in making

the day a success.

Events Chair, Cllr Tim Wiltshire, emphasised
the importance of starting the event early to

allow families of all ages to take part. He
also noted the fantastic feedback from

Parishioners, who shared their enjoyment
and even suggested ideas for next year's

event.

Holbeach Parish Council expresses its
gratitude to all who attended, supported,
and contributed to making VE Day 80th

Celebrations a memorable occasion for the
community.
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